18.7.25

We cannot believe that our year in Class 1 has come to an end! What a wonderful,
fun filled year it has been together. We have ended the week with some fun activities
such as making jellyfish biscuits, celery painting and making sharks. We also had a
fantastic afternoon enjoying the sunshine with lots of water play. It was very funny
soaking all of the adults!

We are so proud of the children this year and how they have blossomed. We will
miss them all and wish them lots of luck in their new classes. Thank you all for your
support through the year and for any cards and gifts that have been sent, we are so

grateful.

Have a lovely, sunny and safe summer!!
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